
 

Community Activities: 
Senior Dinner—Every Thursday 

 

Village of Brady Board  

Board Chairman - Arlee Gentry 

Vice Chair/Parks  -  Steve Hild 

Treasurer  -  Jeff Miller 

Water  -  Todd Roe 
Streets– Dan Robison 

 
Village Employees 

Clerk—Sharon 

308-584-3316 

clerk@villageofbrady.org 

Utility Supervisor—Shawn 

308-830-2438     

Brady Clinic Schedule 

Tuesdays and Fridays 

8:30-11:30 A.M. 

308-584-3770 

 

The Village Office and 

Maintenance will be closed  

May 31, 2021 

in observance of  

Memorial Day.   

  

Graduation will be May 8  

at 4:00 p.m 

TUE May 4:       Ann Scott, APRN 

FRI  May 7:      Ann Scott, APRN 

TUE  May 11:    Ann Scott, APRN 

FRI May 14:      Ann Scott, APRN 

TUE May 18:     Ann Scott, APRN 

FRI May 21:       Ann Scott, APRN 

TUE May 25:     Ann Scott, APRN 

 

May 1: May Day, 1st Brady 

Community Famer’s Market 

@ CC 8am-12pm 

May 2: Junior Parents Pan-

cake Feed @ CC 11am-2pm 

May3-6: Art Exhibit @ CC 

May 5: Cinco De Mayo, 

Brady Book Club 7pm 

May 8: BPS graduation 4pm 

May 9: Mother’s Day 

May 12: library dedication 

with Delores Gengenbach 

4pm 

May 17: tax day 

May 27: Brady Days 

Meeting @ CC 6pm 

Congratulations  

Class of 2021 



 

Congratulations to the Brady 

High School Class of 2021 

from Flatwater Bank-Brady 

Branch. 
 

“You are graduating, but don't think school is 

over, the school of life is just beginning. Keep 

learning!” ~Catherine Pulsifer  

 

Brady Days Aug 6-8 

Next Brady Days meeting May 27th @ 6pm. 

BVFD is seeking fire fighter cadets as well 

as first responders. Interested volun-

teers, please contact Mike Grueber @ 

308-529-2434. Cadets must be 16+ years 

old and live in the Brady district.  

THANK YOU TO  

DELORES GENGENBACH!!!! 

Delores has donated funds to build a 

new Brady Public Library! 

Please join us for a dedication ceremo-

ny, Wednesday, May 12, 2021, commu-

nity center @ 4pm. 

 

We are also looking for a few volun-

teers to be a part of the library devel-

opment committee. This committee 

will research, plan and advise the com-

munity on how to best honor Delores’ 

gift and provide a library that best 

serves our community.   

The Brady Food Pantry received $500 from the 

North Platte B.P.O. Elks No 985 on April 26th. The 

Elks club received funds for COVID 19 relief and 

chose our the BFP as a recipient. The Elks already 

provide dictionaries to our school and wanted to 

reach out and help in other ways. A huge THANK 

YOU to this group for supporting the citizens of 

Brady! 


